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Arts at the Barn Concert Sold Out
(MSC News)--The newly launched Arts at the Barn event is already being counted as a success. 

That comes as Friday evening's performance by the Tallgrass Express Stringband is sold out. 

No additional tickets will be made available for the performance, which kicks off the series of events
at the Klinefelter Farm and Barn, as arranged by Highland Community College. 

However, according to a press release from the college, availability remains for upcoming events,
including a Summer Theater Camp, at the barn, scheduled for June 14th through the 18th, and the
Complete Works of Shakespeare, planned from June 25th through the 28th. 

For information about the upcoming Arts at the Barn events, contact Klinefelter Farm Manager
Wendell Ganstrom at (785) 741-2829 or by email at wganstrom@highlandcc.edu. 
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